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CHANGE OF DIVIDEND PAYMENT DATE 
 

Singapore Technologies Engineering Ltd (the “Company”) wishes to inform shareholders that 
the previously communicated dividend payment date of 1 September 2023 for the 2nd quarter 
of 2023 Interim Dividend has been adjusted.  The new payment date is now scheduled for 31 
August 2023.  This change is necessitated by the closure of the stock exchange on 1 
September which has been declared a public holiday in observance of the Polling Day for 
Singapore’s Presidential Election.  

The change in the payment date ensures that the dividend distribution remains unaffected by 
the public holiday, allowing our shareholders to receive their dividends without delay.  

The closure of the Transfer Books and the Register of Members of the Company shall remain 
unchanged on 22 August 2023.   
 
 
 
By Order of the Board 
 
 
Tan Wan Hoon 
Joint Company secretary 
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